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September 23, 2020 
 
Gene Seroka 
Director of the Port of Los Angeles 
Via Email 
 
Board of Harbor Commissioners 
Via Email 
 
 
At a recent public meeting of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council, the following resolution 
was passed by the Board of Directors: 

Resolution regarding Port of Los Angeles Public Access Infrastructure Projects (PAIP) consultant 
for Waterfront Transportation Plan 

Whereas the Port of Los Angeles (Port) solicited input for Public Access Infrastructure Projects; 

Whereas the Port has delayed moving forward with these projects due to uncertainty regarding revenue 
projections; 

Whereas the three San Pedro Neighborhood Councils and the San Pedro Chamber of Commerce all 
recommended that a portion of the funds be used to hire a consultant to develop a connectivity master 
plan; 

Whereas such a process will require significant time to develop an appropriate statement of work, procure 
a consultant, and develop plans involving the community; and 

Whereas such a process will only require a fraction of the anticipated PAIP funding. 

Therefore be it Resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board urges the Port of Los 
Angeles to consider funding to hire a consultant to develop a connectivity master plan now and move it 
forward for consideration by the Board of Harbor Commissioners. 

Please contact Robin Rudisill, Chair of the CSPNC Planning Committee, at 310-721-2343 should you 
have any questions related to this letter. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 

Doug Epperhart, President  
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
 
CC: Councilmember.Buscaino@lacity.org | Aksel.Palacios@lacity.org | Alison.Becker@lacity.org |  DianaNave@gmail.com |    

        Javier@studiogarchitecture.net 
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